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"Follow-On Biologics": Ensuring Continued Innovation in the
Biotechnology Industry

AUGUST 11, 2016

An article co-authored by Bruce Manheim, published by Health Affairs (Vol. 25, No. 2, 2006),
discusses new protein products that will likely need more market protection than what is provided to

new drug products. Read the full article
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